
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
February 1st 2008 

The website has gone 
live 

The War Graves 
Photographic Project

www.twgpp.org 

The War Graves Photographic Project is pleased to announce that its 
website is now live. 
 
Please ensure that your ‘Favourites’ are updated to reflect the domain address of 
www.twgpp.org  which replaces the temporary ‘wargravesproject’ address which will 
shortly be removed. 
 
Image upload 
 
‘Web of Knowledge’, the designers, have made it possible for us to upload images 
relatively simply so we are attempting to do this at the same time as uploading the 
data. This enables you to see the culmination of your work far quicker than has been 
experienced on other sites. With over 1 million names to upload this will obviously 
take some time as these have to be processed during evenings and weekends. To 
see examples of the casualty listings, complete with picture, please look at any of 
the cemeteries in Italy. There will still be instances where you will see a ‘default’ 
picture displayed until the actual image is uploaded. This is to ensure that the data is 
on site and indicates that the picture is held. 
 
We will not be displaying the names or cemeteries of those not held as this only 
causes confusion with requests that cannot be fulfilled and inevitably leads to 
disappointment for the enquirer. 
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Passchendaele – Operation Tribu
Supplement 

te 

New Stamp 
 
A new stamp is being issued by Royal Mail 
on November 8th to commemorate to 90th 
anniversary of the Battle of Passchendaele 
 
It depicts a poppy head but the dark center 
is made up from the silhouette of soldiers 
emerging from shattered woodland 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Volunteers 
 
Unlike other websites we are not displaying names of anyone who has not been 
contacted, or responded to previous e mails with regard to remaining with the 
project. The volunteer page is being updated to reflect those of you that have 
contacted us and wish to be considered a participant of this joint venture with the 
CWGC. It will be live early on week commencing 4th Feb 
 
To see further details of volunteers, when it is live, just select their name on site. If 
you would like to update your details, or perhaps add a picture and short bio, then 
please forward to Steve or Derek via the ‘Contact us’ page. 
 
Links to the CWGC website 
 
The CWGC have now updated their site to reflect the joint venture. 
 

                  
 
Thank You 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your patience and 
continued support which has been considerable over the last couple of months. A 
continuous flow of photographs being sent in from around the world has kept us 
very busy along with preparing the site and the planning of photographic trips for 
2008. 
 
The project is now looking forward to working with existing and new volunteers as 
well as developing our relationship with CWGC.  
 
Regards. 
 
Steve Rogers
Project Co-ordinator
  
The War Graves Photographic Project
  
www.twgpp.org
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